From: Mari Linch o

Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 2:45 PM

To: Planning Commission Public Comments

Subject: Fwd: Recognition of Atascadero as a Rural Community

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Mari Linch

Date: Wed, Feb 21, 2024 at 7:36 PM

Subject: Recognition of Atascadero as a Rural Community
To:

Mari and Rodney Linch
Atascadero CA. 93422 LS AN

| am writing to bring attention to the classification of Atascadero as

an urban area/community. Atascadero, with its distinct rural community
should continue to be recognized as a rural community. Atascadero's
unique charm lies in its picturesque landscapes, close-knit
neighborhoods, and agricultural heritage.

Residents of Atascadero take great pride in the rural lifestyle that

our community provides. As a long-standing member of this community, |
am concerned that an inaccurate classification may lead to decisions
that do not align with the genuine essence of Atascadero. | kindly
request the State Water Resource Control Board to review and reassess
the classification of Atascadero, taking into consideration the rural
character that defines our community. This recognition will not only
reflect the true identity of Atascadero but also ensure that decisions
regarding water resource management align with the specific needs and
values of our rural community. 1 appreciate your time and

consideration of this matter. | am confident that, with your

attention, we can work towards a more accurate representation of
Atascadero within the classification system. Thank you for your
dedication to maintaining the integrity of our communities and their
unique identities.

Sincerely,
Major and Mrs. Mari Linch
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